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FRA Announces Speech and Occupational Therapies
for Adults with Disabilities

Central Jersey Non-Profit Announces New
Therapy Programs

RED BANK, NEW JERSEY, USA, April 14,
2021 /EINPresswire.com / -- Family
Resource Associates (FRA) is excited to
offer new therapeutic services to
adults with disabilities, in response to
requests from within the community.
ÒIn the past year, we began to hear
from families requesting more
intensive therapies among the adult
population we were serving,Ó said
Nancy Phalanukorn, Executive Director.
ÒWe realized FRA was in a unique
position to provide therapeutic services
to adults because we already had a
base of highly qualified practitioners,
who were accustomed to working with people with disabilities and who were eager to take this
on,Ó Phalanukorn continued.  Occupational Therapy and Speech Therapy will now be available as
either a one-to-one session or in group settings, to meet the needs of the individuals. Certainly
remote services are an option as well.  Adults who are served under the Division of
Developmental Disabilities, are eligible to use their DDD budget for these services. Phalanukorn
notes, ÒIt is a wonderful complement to our ongoing adult learning classes and another way for
people to gain more independenceÓ. 

Did you know Occupational Therapy offers adults the opportunity for personal growth and
independence by setting personally meaningful and relevant goals?  ÒWhen people hear 'OT' they
often think it is physical therapy from the waist up but the scope is actually very broad, focusing
on the whole person and their individualized and functional goals. Under the umbrella of OT
services, we can address the various factors that impact functional independence within the
daily tasks that occupy one's time, including but not limited to areas such as daily living skills,
functional cognition, coordination, sensory processing, visual perception, interpersonal skills,
psychosocial factors and so much more!Ó said Chrissy DÕAmico,  Licensed Occupational Therapist.


